
Week 7 
February 9, 2025 

 

Great job on your performance yesterday!  Going out for a first performance can be daunting, but 
you handled yourself well during rehearsal, warm-ups, and when competing.  We received a lot of 
positive feedback from judges and spectators, so kudos to you       

Here is our newsletter for this week: 

 
Rehearsal this week: 

**Monday (2/10) in East's aux gym from 6:45 - 9:00.  As previously discussed, we are supposed to 
be getting weather again on Tuesday night.  East's AD was able to get us time so we don't miss out 
on rehearsal space.  If you are unable to make it, please reach out!    

Thursday (2/13) in South's cafeteria from 6:45 - 9:00.  

Saturday (2/15) in East's aux gym from 12:00 - 4:00.  Spirit theme for the day:  Disney! 

 
 
Homework! 

Students - In Canvas under Assignments, there are two tasks to complete for this week. 

1. CR South Competition Run - watch the recording, listen to judges' tapes, and respond to the 
questions before Thursday's rehearsal.  This is a great way for you to see your performance 
and get real time feedback. 

2. Show Shirt Design (if you would like to submit one) by Friday! 

 
HOME SHOW 2/22 

We have our home show in two weeks!  We still need a lot of help and support to make this event 
happen.  With the number of families connected to this group, along with our three high school 
programs, we should have enough hands to have a successful day!  Please take a look to see where 
you can help out.  This is also a great way for students to earn volunteer hours that are needed for 
clubs, NHS, Tri-M, etc. 

 
Indoor Colorguard Food Donations 

Indoor Colorguard Home Show Volunteer Sign-Up 

**Note:  times for each slot MAY shift slightly once the competition schedule is finalized by MAIN 
(hoping this week).  If this occurs, you will be emailed about the change.  

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0444A8AF22A0FC1-54556111-colorguard&data=05%7C02%7CJNEETZOW%40CBSD.ORG%7C9b347250ac7f4ca5616708dd43aff4ea%7Caa0b488ffc9e4185a5e3384220df23ca%7C0%7C0%7C638741145182925949%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vtrvBIel%2F9UtN%2B2Wz%2FEFS2Jwsk0aFgOBIIiH04X3o1I%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0444A8AF22A0FC1-54556137-indoor&data=05%7C02%7CJNEETZOW%40CBSD.ORG%7C9b347250ac7f4ca5616708dd43aff4ea%7Caa0b488ffc9e4185a5e3384220df23ca%7C0%7C0%7C638741145182942919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I1gL8e4rCVb8QPH1VB7eYV1OePQy0crKR0L%2BxjY4vss%3D&reserved=0
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February 9, 2025 

To get us ready for the show, there will be a volunteer orientation meeting on February 20th at 7:00 
in CB South's band room.  Please meet us in the Auditorium lobby first.  If you are unable to attend 
the Volunteer Orientation meeting, please email jneetzow@cbsd.org. 

 

Students - we are asking you to bring in a box of full-sized candy (think Hershey's, Reese's, Skittles, 
Sour Patch Kids, etc) and a case of soda or seltzer.  See below for assigned drink flavors (if you 
haven't already gotten yours yet).  You can bring these to any rehearsal leading up to home show 
(Camryn or Ellie will take them) or day of the show. 

 

Last name: 

A - B:  Pepsi/Cola 6 

C - F:  Diet Coke/ Diet Pepsi - 5 

H - N:  Sprite/Starry - 6 

P - Z:  Flavored Seltzer - 4 

 

Thank you for the support! 

------------------------------------- 

Have a great week! 
 
~ The CB Indoor Guard Staff 


